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JANUARY  IS  ROTARY  AWARENESS WEEK

Hello Fellows & happy new year to all.

Due to incomplete building work at the Golf Club it has been necessary to relocate our meetings for this week & next week, and we thank the Bowling Club for their invitation to meet here .

Thanks to Eric & Pauline Khu for organizing the dinner at Bortoli’s Restaurant in Burwood on 7 January. Those who attended enjoyed a very pleasant evening.

Last Wednesday was a great night of fellowship at the annual bowls night at this Club. An excellent BBQ was prepared by Allan Petersen & Kevin Freund. Despite varying degrees of skill & some “suspect” scoring decisions, it was a most enjoyable event & everyone was a winner.

Don’t forget your half-yearly dues are payable now. 

Welcome back to another term of Community service & fellowship.

 President Keith

Tonight’s Guest Speaker

Lorraine Janson (Head Librarian, Strathfield Library) will be speaking on the new Library and its facilities.

************************************

2004 District Conference

19th, 20th, 21st  March

Central Coast Leagues Club, Gosford

Conference organizers are worried that only three Strathfield members have registered – its time to take urgent action!!!
Members are invited to register early and pay by credit card, your account will not be debited until just before the conference.

******************************

New Member

Welcome to Bradley Ayres, who was inducted into our Club on Wednesday 17 December 2003

“The only place where success comes before work is in the dictionary”             – Vidal Sassoon.

Holiday Activities

Competitors in the New Years Day “Henley on Inland River” handicap kayak/canoe race  held at Narawallee Inlet near Ulladulla included President Keith, daughter Emma, son-in-law Bruce & son-in-law to be Matt who won the race last year. Obviously the handicapper didn’t know how determined and fit Keith is, because he came third in a quality field  of 16.
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Congratulations

Paul & Patricia Giammarco are delighted to announce the arrival of their first grandchild, Seanna Rose Hill, b. 6/1/04 to their daughter Justine & husband Matthew. All well.  

Congratulations to Brian & Janet Johnson whose daughter was married last Saturday

*********************************

Birthdays

Carole King


18/1/2004

Connie Lanzafame           20/1/2004

Anniversaries

Harley & Megan Tarrant 14/1/2004

Grahame & Penny True   14/1/2004

John & Jo Taylor             20/1/2004

*********************************

 “Whether you think you can or think you can’t

you are right” –Henry Ford

Rotary Diary of Events

Golf Day–Thursday 26 Feb.2004

Rotarians, Partners and friends are invited to participate as players or helpers. This will be a transfer meeting. Niall King & his committee are working hard to ensure  that again it will be a successful event Proceeds to aid Multiple Sclerosis Research.

Bike the Park

 Sunday 2 May2004 – Olympic Park Charity Bike Ride – a family event to support the Northcott Society. Committee Keith Stockall, Kevin Beltrame, Rod McDougall, Stephen Taylor have been joined by Bert Houston & Euan Watson and plan to make this a major fund raising event and request the support of every member

R.Y.L.A.

Our three candidates attended RYLA last week and we look forward to their visit to our meeting in February, when they will give their report and be presented with their certificates. Bert & Carole Houston & Kevin Beltrame & Karen Catalano (a former Rylarian) attended the dinner at the camp last Thursday.

District Assembly

The recently elected Board members and other office  holders are advised that the District Assembly will be held on Saturday 3 April 2004 at Meriden College, Strathfield.  

*************************************** Social Outing

“The Lion King” P.P.Stephen Taylor will be announcing details shortly.

******************************

Don’t forget, venue for next Wednesday, 28 January meeting will be again at South Strathfield Bowling Club
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